
 

 

 

 
 

 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

 
The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (“MDEQ”) is hereby requesting written 

proposals to provide security services for its offices located at 515 East Amite Street and 700 

North State Street in downtown Jackson, Mississippi.   
 

Detailed information is available from and on file at the MDEQ office. To obtain a copy of the 

RFP, please contact Aveleka Moore at 601.961.5107 or amoore@mdeq.ms.gov. 

 

RFPs will be accepted until 3:00 p.m., Thursday, June 1, 2017. MDEQ will not be responsible for 

delayed or lost mail received after the deadline. All packages received after this deadline shall be 

rejected and returned unopened. All envelopes must be sealed and clearly marked with the 

following information on the outside of the envelope:  

 

Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 

Attn: Aveleka Moore 

RFP to Provide Security Services 

515 East Amite Street 

Jackson, Mississippi 39201  

  

MDEQ reserves the right to reject any and/or all packages and waive any minor informality. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


